
This half term Year Two will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	Over the next few weeks we will be reading & writing different reports and character descriptions linked to books read. We will be practising comprehension questions in preparation for SATS. We will be exploring the use of the suffixes –er and –est to form comparisons of adjectives and adverbs. We will be practising using a variety of punctuation correctly in our writing including apostrophes.

	Maths
	Over the next few weeks the children will be covering various aspects of maths as revision for SATS.  These will include, number sequences, place value, ordering, understanding addition, subtraction, multiplication and division and problem solving.  We will also revise shape and measurement. 

	 Science
	Our topic this half term is Health & Growth. The children will be learning about the different food groups and the importance of healthy eating & exercise. We will also be thinking about changes from baby to adult.

	ICT
	E-Safety and Data retrieval - the children will be learning how to use the internet safely including e-mail. They will be using websites to research information to help with their learning in other curriculum areas. 

	 History
	The children will be finding out what life was like in Manchester about 100 years ago in terms of schools, clothes and pastimes. We will using different sources of evidence including books, artefacts and paintings to research answers to questions to help understand how life was different then to our lives today. 

	Art
	The children will be studying the work of the artist LS Lowry. As part of this work we will be visiting the Lowry art gallery to take part in an art workshop. The children will then be creating their own paintings in the style of Lowry. 

	DT
	As part of our Science work about healthy eating the children will be designing and making a healthy sandwich. 

	P.E.
	Our Monday sessions will continue with the coach.
Short tennis.

	Music
	The children will be using instruments and voices to represent different moods and feelings. 

	R.E.
	This children will be learning about the life of Moses and finding out about the 10 Commandments. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	The children will be exploring relationships and understanding the feelings loved and cared for. They will be thinking about people, places and objects that are special to them and why. 


Homework and spelling tests will continue as before. PE sessions will continue to be on Mondays and Wednesdays and will be outdoors, weather permitting, so suitable footwear will be needed (trainers if possible).
If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Miss Shaw
Summer 1

Well Green Primary School








